
RFI No. 31:  Amendment A00004 that was received today, Block 14, first 
sentence reads: “AMENDMENT A00004 IS ISSUE TO POST BLDG 128, 
133, THRESHOLDS AS PROVIDED BY VA ENGINEERING.”  We 
interpreted this sentence to indicate that the thresholds were being 
provided by VA Engineering.  After conversations on-site, we think this may 
not be the case.  Please clarify who is to provide and install the listed 
thresholds.  
 
VA Response to RFI 31:   
VA is not providing the thresholds.  The contractor shall field verify all 
thresholds and expansion joint covers and replace all exterior thresholds 
doors.  The sliding door at the entrance approximately is missing threshold 
and will require a new threshold.  Approximate opening of the aluminum 
sliding door is   5’-7” wide, the total width of the corridor is 8’-0”.  Provide 
wall expansion joint - missing from wall 8'2" high   to match existing width 
on opposite wall.  The door thresholds shall be ADA compliant.    
 




